
             

  Campbell High School Dual 

Enrollment Information Session 

 
Dual Enrollment is a program created by the Georgia Department of Education where Georgia high 

school students can take college courses that can count for credit towards both high school 

graduation requirements and some college requirements. Dual enrollment pays for tuition, books, and 

mandatory fees. 

 

• Thursday, February 9, 2023 

• 6 p.m.  

• Virtual on Microsoft Teams: https://bit.ly/chsde23 or scan the QR code:  

 

• Session will be recorded and posted on the CHS Counseling website Dual Enrollment page. 

• If this will be your first time participating in dual enrollment, attending this session OR watching 

the recording is mandatory for participation in Summer 2023 or Fall 2023 dual enrollment 

(current or past dual enrollment students do not have to do this requirement).  

 

Visit the CHS Counseling Office Dual Enrollment page for additional information: 

 

                                  

                            

 

               

                  CHS Dual Enrollment Counselor: Jana Loftin jana.loftin@cobbk12.org 
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